BULGARIAN CHEMICAL COMMUNICATIONS
Journal of the Chemical Institutes of the Bulgarian Academy of Sciences 
and of the Union of Chemists in Bulgaria
Sofia, December 10, 2015
Dear Dr., 
I have the pleasure to inform you that the manuscript entitled 
by 
has been recommended by the referees and is accepted for publication in the journal “Bulgarian Chemical Communications”.
Sincerely yours,

Ch. Bonev
G. Kadinov

Guest Editors 

Bulgarian Chemical Communications

